
Motions for Board of Selectman meeting 12/6/22 

 

 

Mr. Teller moved to go into executive session with Town Administrator James Rupert and Town 

Attorney Richard Barger to discuss the trash contract proposals at 7:10 pm. The motion was seconded 

by Mr. Morra and passed 5-0-0 

Executive session ended at 7:50 pm and Mr. Teller moved to accept the contract offered by Willimantic 

Waste Paper. The motion was seconded by Mr. DePietro and passed 5-0-0. 

Mr. Morra moved to approve the minutes of the November 1, 2022 meeting with corrections. The 

motion was seconded by Mr. DePietro and approved 5-0-0. 

Mr. Eremita moved to approve the minutes of the November 14, 2022 meeting. The motion was 

seconded by Mr. Morra and passed 5-0-0. 

Mr. Morra moved to accept the resignations of Mr. Rivera from Board of Finance and Mr. Toomey form 

the Temp. Public Building Commission. Mr. DePietro seconded the motion and it was approved 5-0-0. 

Mr. Morra moved to appoint E. Barnes and C Phillip to the Ethics Board. The motion was seconded by 

Mr. DePietro and passed 5-0-0. 

Mr. Eremita moved to approve the AP report. The motion was seconded by Mr. Morra and passed 5-0-0. 

Mr. Eremita moved to approve the transfer request from the Tax Collector in the amount of $200.00 as 

presented. The motion was seconded by Mr. Morra and passed 5-0-0. 

Mr. Teller resolved to support the concept of a mountain bike trail behind the High School. The motion 

was seconded by Mr. Morra and passed 4-1-0 with Mr. DePietro voting no. 

Mr. DePietro moved to adjourn the meeting at 9:20 pm. The motion was seconded by Mr. Morra and 

passed 5-0-0. 


